
The Randwick Club is now ready to serve and 
satisfy your late night cravings! We have extended 
our trading hours for Level 2 for all the night owls 
and shift workers out there. 

Whether you’d like to wind down after a long day 
or are after a quick snack, or a full on feast, the 
VIP Lounge and Cafe will be open and ready to 
serve and satisfy you till the wee small hours. 

NEW TIMES ARE:
Sunday – Wednesday 12pm – 12am
Thursday 12pm – 4am
Friday – Saturday 12pm – 6am

Calling all Night Owls –
The Randwick Club is now up till late! 

Use them or lose them!
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Royal Rewards points are due to expire on January 31. 
Use them for food, drinks and functions at our venues 
or purchase a gift card before they disappear. (Points 
do not expire for Gold, Platinum or Diamond 
members).

THE RANDWICK CLUB
See new late night trading hours above. 
Closed Christmas Day

CHRISTMAS TRADING HOURS
COOGEE BEACH CLUB
Open every day at 12noon from Wednesday 16 Dec.
till Sunday 3 January.  Kitchen open 4.30pm Wednesday, 
Thursday & Friday and 11.30am Saturday & Sunday
Closed Christmas Day.  

THE RANDWICK BOWLING CLUB
Monday – Tuesday & Thursday – Friday  3pm – 9pm
Wednesday 2pm – 9pm / Saturday – Sunday 10am – 10pm
Closed Christmas Day

The Randwick Club



Now in its second year of transformation, the 
Coogee Beach Club is going from success to success. 
Each week the venue seems to attract more and more 
locals.

With good food, great value and fun 
surroundings, the Coogee Beach Club is an 
unpretentious, welcoming place for friends, families 
and neighbours to relax and enjoy a meal or a drink. 

Local families looking for an alternative love it!  
The adults appreciate some relaxed downtime while 
the kids can love the ‘playgreen. Indoors or out, the 
relaxed, fun atmosphere is a simple enjoyment that 
captures the laid back beach vibe of Coogee.

Part of The Randwick Group of Clubs, your members 
discounts apply for even greater value.

The Coogee Beach Club hosted a Plant and Flower 
market on the weekend of the 17 & 18 October. It was 
a great community day with most products selling out. 

The market was supported by Eden Gardens and Gro 
Urban Garden Centre and raised over $3,000 for Youth 
Off The Streets, one of the club’s chosen charities.

Following on from that success, the club also 
hosted a Christmas Market on Saturday 12 
December. 

There were 22 stalls packed with unique stocking 
stuffers, bespoke handicrafts, and beautiful 
Christmas treats – all from handpicked local 
suppliers. Patrons could  even get a Christmas 
trim with the Barbering Biker! 

The markets were  open from 9am -2pm and 
proved to be very popular with the local 
community with many stalls selling out on the 
day.

Coogee Beach Club plan to hold regular 
monthly markets in 2021. So make sure 
you follow us  and keep up to date on 
Facebook@CoogeeBeachClubOfficial or 
Instagram #thecoogeebeachclub.

A Blooming Success!

Coogee Beach Club – everyone’s favourite local!



Coogee Beach Club has welcomed some new 
neighbours – SWEAT1000 – a new fitness centre 
that combines cardio, core and resistance 
interval training that can burn 1,000 calories in 
45 minutes. Find out more at sweat1000.com.au

Due to popular demand, the Coogee Beach Club Kitchen will 
now be open an extra day each week on Wednesday’s, for 
dinner.  To celebrate. we are launching Paella Wednesdays! 
Enjoy this delicious Spanish favourite, packed with chicken and 
seafood for just $17.

Make sure you check out our 
other CBC favourites like
Chef Elmo’s signature dish –
Moqueca – a traditional 
Brazilian seafood stew, packed 
with flavour and cooked 
in a clay pot.

And don’t forget, KID’S EAT FREE
Every Thursday night!*

*Members only. Some conditions apply.

Getting Sweaty

Images from the recent Plant & Flower 
and Christmas Markets

Introducing Paella Wednesdays!



Refurbishment of 
Eastern Bowling Green
The workmen have moved in and refurbishment 
of the Eastern Green at the Coogee Beach Club  
is underway and will be restored to pennant 
standard by the Summer of 2021. 

Despite the uncertain economic climate that
COVID delivered in 2020, including a three month 
shutdown, The Randwick Club continued its commitment 
to supporting those organisations that provide help and 
support to the members of our local community. 

Through the ClubGRANTS scheme The Randwick Club 
provided $25,000 worth of funding to each of the 
following organisations: Bayside Women’s Shelter,
Coogee Surf Lifesaving Club and Youth Off The Streets.
This was triple the required contribution of our statutory 
obligations.

Furthermore the Club intends to match the 2020 
contribution for the next two years.
We urge all our members to support these wonderful 
organisations, especially during the Christmas season.

Community News
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